

Freestyle Key Committee

10/01/2022

Please reply to: martin.carr@freestylesnowsports.co.uk

www.freestylesnowsports.co.uk

Present: Martin Carr, Andrew Norris, Jeff Blackburn, Ian Findlay, Ian Danby, Ania Wasielewska	
Standing Orders: Declaration of interests, Struck off directors, Safeguarding	
Moguls course to UKCP – The last meeting was in Nov 2021, we will chase it	ACTION MC
Ongoing discussion with CF about having cross features - Before Christmas this was happening. The plan is to have further discussions with CF in the next few weeks.	ACTION AB
More freestyle coaches - 14-16 year olds can do the coaches course. There is no reason why 14 year olds cannot do the course.	ACTION PL
Moguls Training Europe – Main issues are now post COVID	
Any additional Freestyle Slopes - as per www.freestylesnowsports.co.uk	ACTION MC
Moguls coaching CF - There are 3 sessions available to book for Feb - Apr. It is unsure if it will be possible to have coaching sessions at Castleford, although we continue to investigate	ACTION AW/ID
Judges training - There will be a moguls one on Thursday 18th Nov, with the 2nd part end Jan 2022	ACTION MC/AW
Moguls Course.... – We will try and setup another coaches course once the slopes are willing to have moguls over a weekends. AW to re-start this once we have traction	ACTION AW
AN has details for start gates and manufacture has started... The frame has been manufactured, but further work and testing (at Halifax) is needed.	ACTION AN
Coaches at indoor slopes – but I think we are providing some coaches under the Snozone banner so they can run the freestyle sessions, whether we can the run futures and talent sessions we need to see once this is in place	ACTION AN
UK Events – Given where we are it is just not viable to arrange comps for 2021. However, we are investigating options for 2022. That said local events (Norwich Jam etc) will still be going ahead	ACTION IF/AB
Selections - 21/22 These were rolled over. However, further investigation is needed to decide on what to do at the end of the season, ready for next. Maybe more video, or sessions?	ACTION IF/ID/AW/RT
Greystone – Dates are being planned for December, perhaps with a double session (there and snow). Bobby etc	ACTION RT
Futures Project- RT is investigating more sessions. Some of the coaching for these sessions will be out sourced	ACTION IF/RT
AB offered to help with photography once events started again	ACTION AB
Scotland Coaching 1611603943 - For 2022 Glencoe dates of 19 & 20 March booked. We agreed it is now time to promote this	ACTION JB